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Assistant Regional Engineer, 2577

North West Thames Regional Health

Authority, Mr. J. Knapp
3 Craven Hill,
London W2 3EN.

FJW/DD 4/1203/83G/JK/DP

19th October 1983

Pear Sir,

NEW CHIMNEY, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD HOSPITAL
(WEST HERTS WING), HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your consultation under Circular 7/77 in respect of

the above proposal. The matter was reported to Devslopment Contrel
Committee on 13th October 1983 when it was resolved that the
District council had no objections to the proposal.

However, certain reservations were expressed by the Chief Environmental
Health Officer, and I enclose a copy of his written comments for your
information. I would be grateful, therefore, if you would liaise
direct with the Environmental Health Department before proceeding
further with any detailed design work.

Yours faithfully,
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Enc.



